

AMERICAN UNIVERSITY OF ARMENIA CORPORATION

Affiliate of The University of California

February 21, 1993

Ms. Sylva Natalie Manoogian
International Language Department Manager
Central Library
Los Angeles Public Library
630 West Fifth Street
Los Angeles, CA 90071

SUBJECT: Armenian Libraries Strategic Planning Proposal

Dear Ms. Manoogian:

We are very pleased for the opportunity that we had to discuss the proposal of the Los Angeles Public Library on a Libraries Strategic Planning Program in the Republic of Armenia. On behalf of the American University of Armenia, I wish to thank you for your initiative and to assure you that we will be very pleased to cooperate with you in the overall program, and in particular, in providing you all the assistance for the May, 1993, seminar and May, 1994, symposium that will be held in Armenia.

The American University of Armenia will provide all the necessary facilities, including seminar room, simultaneous translation facilities, and other logistics help. Our University Extension department will cooperate with you in offering the preparatory seminar in May, 1993, and in the arrangements for the national symposium in May, 1994.

We consider library facilities and library science as important elements in our educational program, and your proposed project is of great interest to us. You may be assured that we will provide you with all the support needed to make this project a success.

We wish to thank the Los Angeles Public Library and your colleagues at UC Riverside and University of South Florida for initiating this proposed project.

Sincerely,

Mihran Agbabian

President